
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AND ENERGY 
OFFICE OF LAND AND WATER PLANNING 

REVISION TO THE TRI-COUNTY WATER QUALITY MANAGEMENT PLAN 

MARO 8 1984 TAKE NOTICE that on , pursuant to the 
provisions of the Water Quality Planning Act, N.J.S.A. 58:llA-1 
et .§.filL.., and the Statewide Water Quality Management Planning 
rules, N.J.A.C. 7:15-3.5, a revision to the Tri-County Water 
Quality Management Plan was adopted by the Department. This 
revision updates the Mansfield Township Wastewater Management 
Plan (WMP) by identifying an existing 8,142 gallon per day 
discharge to ground water treatment facility and the associated 
service area of the National Auto Dealers Exchange. This 
facility was inadvertently omitted when the Mansfield Township 
Wastewater Management Plan was prepared in 1988. 
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Office of Land and Water Planning 
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